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Chew Valley School is celebrating some fantastic results this summer from students who have 

spent the last two years studying A Levels and other Level 3 courses such as BTECs.   

 

The students worked particularly hard in preparing for their examinations whilst at the same 

time adding much to our school during their time in the Sixth Form.  Many of them took part 

in activities ranging from sport and carrying out their Duke of Edinburgh awards to being 

involved in our school Performing Arts activities and completing the challenge of Ten Tors 

on Dartmoor.  This occurred whilst at the same time giving much back through our RAG 

Week for charity or supporting younger students with their reading and mathematics. 

 

The Headteacher, Gareth Beynon, added ‘It is super to look through all their successes and to 

think about what they are taking up in the next stages of their lives. They have worked so hard and 

have been supported by a great team of staff and others through their final years of school education. 

We are so proud of each and every one of them and what they have achieved’. 

 

Students are going to a wide range of universities both within the UK and further afield to 

study a diverse set of courses covering all aspects of academia.  Other students have picked 

up prestigious apprenticeships to support them in their next steps or have secured some 

exciting placements in the world of work. 

 

 


